
 
    Art Discipline Plan 
 

Dear parents, 

Art class is a time for students to learn and express themselves through 
creative endeavors.  Disruptions take away from our ability to teach as well 
as other students’ ability to learn.  In order for each student to fully benefit 
from the Art learning environment, we have created the following 
guidelines: 

1.​    ​Be respectful and kind 

2.​    ​Always do your best 

3. Actively participate 

Failure to follow the expectations will result in the following consequences: 

1. Verbal warning 

2. Sign the discipline log 

3. Phone call and/or conference with parents 

4. Meet with an administrator 

Certain behaviors may require skipping to steps three or four of the 
consequence ladder, depending on the severity of the behavior.  

 

We are looking forward to a great year! 

Kathryn Hill Lauren Fowler 

hillk@mtnbrook.k12.al.us fowlerl@mtnbrook.k12.al.us 
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